
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to welcome all families back to Temple Moor for the start of the new academic year. I am writing 

to you to highlight the opportunities students must receive rewards and be recognised for demonstrating our 

shared values at Temple Moor. 

Students will continue to collect positive stamps in lessons for demonstrating positive behaviours and 

engaging in their learning. In addition, students will also collect value rewards for displaying one of our shared 

values (character, ambition, respect and endeavour). 

Form tutors will collect the positive totals each week and the pastoral team will visit forms to give out vouchers 

for our canteen for students with the most rewards and highest attendance. Every half term we have a 

celebration assembly in which students are presented with subject awards nominated by their teachers. In 

addition to this we have a tiered recognition system in which students will get the chance to be entered for a 

prize draw, receive positive postcards home and enjoy VIP food and drink amongst other prizes. Students 

will be eligible for this if they have no unauthorised absence for that term, no seclusions and no phase 4’s. 

We will run a trip to Alton Towers in the first week back in September 2025. To be eligible for this trip, students 

are required to have no unauthorised absence and no more than one seclusion or three phase fours across 

the year. Further information around the criterion for the Y11 prom will be communicated to Y11 in due course. 

I hope by writing to you early in the academic year, you have full clarity on our expectations around rewards 

at Temple Moor. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Turner 

Assistant Principal  

 


